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"Regulation of Retail Forex"

To Whom It May Concern,

I am a Forex trader and I am concerned about the proposed new regulation of the retail forex by the
CFTC. I am definitely not for the regulation. There is nothing wrong with the regulations that are in
place right now. We don’t need more. If anything there needs to be less regulation.

A concerned Forex trader.


